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Statement: The Caribbean Movement and Integration supports the call for the removal of the
blockade against Cuba. This blockade has created serious economic and challenging problems
for the people of Cuba and has also created problems for Cuba international solidarity work in
the areas of health and education. Our organization considers the blockade against Cuba as a
blockade against the poor and powerless people of the world.
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